
 

 
 

Department Name 

To: Kennie Hobbs, Jr., Interim City Manager 
From: Talaya Johnson, Purchasing Division 
RE: Purchase of Fire Rescue Trucks- Florida Sheriffs Association Contract Piggyback 
Date: 7/07/2025 

 
The following information has been prepared for your consideration: 

 
I. REQUESTED ACTION 

We respectfully request approval to piggyback on Florida Sheriffs Association (FSA) Contract No. FSA25-
VEF19.0, Item 214 awarded to Matheny Fire & Emergency, for Fire & Rescue Vehicles, Boats and 
Equipment. Utilizing this contract will allow the City of Lauderhill to efficiently and cost-effectively obtain 
the necessary fire vehicles while ensuring compliance with procurement regulations. 
 

II. SUMMARY AND HISTORY/BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
The purpose of this contract is to purchase fire rescue vehicles in accordance with the FSA base 
specifications. 
 
 

III. FINANCIAL IMPACT 
No fiscal impact; Budget Code:19002351-506420 

 
IV. RECOMMENDATION/ACTION 

Approve the piggyback on Florida Sheriffs Association’s contract for Fire & Rescue Vehicles, Boats 

and Equipment. 

 

 

V. ATTACHMENTS 
1. Agenda Request Memo 
2. Apparatus Proposal- Matheny Fire & Emergency 
3. Contract Packet- Florida Sheriffs Association Contract No. FSA25-VEF19.0: Fire & Rescue Vehicles, 

Boats and Equipment 

 


